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This is Anna Munson a resident of Salem.  This bill is ridiculous. I personally 

deliberately order a meal knowing I will not eat it all. Leftovers are a treat. Not having 

a container to take home, I am sure most people will not take the food and it will add 

wasted food  

 This will add to the garbage restaurants will have to dispose of.  

I know we have more important issues to deal with, but a little trash can make me 

laugh. 

I oppose this bill, please stop it before it rots! 

Laughingly, 

Anna Munson  


